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CFO to leave Carnegie 
 
Ulf Fredrixon, CFO at Carnegie since 1 March 2007, has decided to leave the company. Ulf has 
worked at Carnegie for 20 years in various positions within accounting and finance. 
  
Bo Haglund has been appointed as new acting CFO. Bo has worked at Carnegie for more than 
ten years, most recently as co-manager of the acquisition and integration of Max Matthiessen.   
 
 
For further information:  
 
Andreas Koch, Head of Communications and IR, +46 (0)8-676 88 00 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Carnegie is a leading independent investment bank with Nordic focus. Carnegie provides value-added services in 
securities brokering, investment banking, asset management, and private banking, as well as pension advisory 
services to institutions, corporations and private clients. Carnegie has approximately 1,100 employees in eight 
countries and is listed on the Nordic Exchange. 
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